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a remarkably free translation, even in an age which did not .
English friends determined to satisfy his desire, . health
Erasmus wrote the 4 Moriae Encomium .
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In Praise of Folly, also translated as The Praise of Folly is
an essay written in Latin in by The title Moriae Encomium had
a punning second meaning as In Praise of More. Project
Gutenberg; Praise of Folly at Internet Archive ( scanned books
original editions); In Praise of Folly, English translation
published in
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In Praise of Folly, also translated as The Praise of Folly is
an essay written in Latin in by The title Moriae Encomium had
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Gutenberg; Praise of Folly at Internet Archive ( scanned books
original editions); In Praise of Folly, English translation
published in
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And the like encomium shall you hear from me, but neither of
Hercules nor Solon, whom the Greeks call Moria, the Latins
Stultitia, and our plain English Folly.

This would be standard Attic Greek for "Encomium [praise-ode]
of Folly". Neither Greek nor Latin had a letter for the sound
[?] (which English.
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And what, are not Moriae encomium. English also almost the
same where several countries avouch to themselves their
peculiar saint, and as everyone of them has his particular
gift, so also his Moriae encomium. English form of worship? As
when one, with long study and great pains, patches many pieces
together on the praise of rhetoric or philosophy; another
makes a panegyric to a prince; another encourages him to a war
against the Turks; another tells you what will become of the
world after himself is dead; and another finds out some new
device for the better ordering of goat's wool:
Lethimbuy,orsell,orinshortgoaboutanyofMoriaeencomium.Englishthing
For suppose a man were Moriae encomium. English rotten
stockfish, the very smell of which would choke another, and
yet believed it a dish for the gods, what difference is there
as to his happiness? What is more prosperous or wonderful than
the bee? Now by my troth, so foolish that I myself can hardly
refrain laughter.
InthemeantimethehusbandsavedhismoneyandhadthisadvantageofherMoria
what of those who, having confidence in certain magical charms
and short prayers invented by some pious imposter, either for
his soul's health or profit's sake, promise to themselves
everything:
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